
 

 

 

 

August 25, 2025 

 

Public Hearing Notice 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Orchard, Texas 

is scheduled to review the following items: 

1. FY 2025/2026 Proposed Budget 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council will hold one 

public hearing on this item at the Orchard City Hall located at 9714 Kibler Street, 

Orchard, Texas, the public hearing is on Tuesday, September 02, 2025, at 

5:00pm, at which time and place interested persons may appear and be heard 

thereon.   

Documents related to this item may be inspected by the public on weekdays 

between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, at the 

Orchard City Hall, 9714 Kibler Street, Orchard, Texas. Please call, City 

Secretary, if there are any questions or comments on this item, at 979-478-6893 

or by e-mail at secretary@cityoforchardtx.gov 

 

 

 

 

City of Orchard 
P.O. Box 59 

Orchard, TX 77464 
Email: secretary@cityoforchardtx.gov  

Ph: 979-478-6893 
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